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Memorandum 

To: Club Members 

From: Jeremy N. Penley, Secretary 

Subject: Club Officer Election Results 

Club officer elections were held for Lonesome Pine R/C Flyers during club 

meeting on 29 April 2017 and we are pleased to announce the election results. 

Please join me in welcoming our newly elected club officers to office. 

President: David Childress 

Vice President: Kerry Hay 

Safety/Training Officer: Jack Stratton 

Treasurer: Kevin Stallard 

Secretary: Jeremy Penley 

Webmaster: Charles Cupp 

The newly elected officers assumed their administrative roles immediately 

following the meeting in which elections were held on 29 April 2017. 

The Lonesome Pine R/C Flyers would like to congratulate our newly elected 

officers and extends its sincere appreciation to all elected for their willingness to 

serve the club in an administrative capacity. 

Respectfully, 

 

Jeremy N. Penley 

Secretary, Lonesome Pine R/C Flyers 


